
             
   THE PRESIDENT 
          OF THE 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

 

 

 6 June 2019 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to refer to my letter dated 30 May 2019 regarding the informal 

briefing by members of the independent High-level Panel on Digital Cooperation to the 

General Assembly, and to enclose herewith a provisional programme.  

 

Kindly note that the location of the meeting has changed to the Trusteeship Council 

Chamber. The briefing will still take place on Monday, 10 June 2019, from 3 to 5 p.m., 

with the participation of the Secretary-General. There will be no pre-determined list of 

speakers and delegations are encouraged to participate in the interactive segment. 

 

I have the honour to reiterate that Your Excellency’s personal participation at the 

briefing would be highly appreciated. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 
 

María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

   Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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